
 

 

Newsletter January/February 

Spring Term 2- Dates for your diary  

 



Snow 

Our half term started with a Winter Wonderland. The children (and staff) had a great start to 

the half term playing in the snow.  

 

 

Y3 Stone Age Day 

What an incredible trip Year 3 had at to their Stone Age Day at Tatton Park. They had the 

opportunity to complete activities that gave them first hand experience of what life might have 

been like all that time ago. They planted seeds using antlers as tools, built shelters using 

branches and animal skins, started fires using flint and iron, got to handle artefacts and heard 

the real life tale of Otzi the Stone Age Man!  

Lots of learning and lots of fun! 



 

 



 

 



 

Y2 Trip to Chester Zoo 

Year 2 had a great time at Chester Zoo learning all about habitats, food chains and animal 

adaptations. The children took part in a great workshop and wowed the leaders with their 

knowledge. We’d like to thank the parent volunteers who accompanied us on this trip and the 

children we’re a credit to our school.  

 



 

 



 

Number Day 

The whole school enjoyed a fabulous NSPCC Number Day on Friday 7th February. Both children 

and staff came to school in various outfits which displayed a number. The children enjoyed 

designing and playing a range of number games across the school. It was fantastic to see 

different year groups working together and supporting each other in a fun number way!  

 



 

 



 

 



 



 

 



PTA KS2 Film Night and EYFS/KS1 Disco 

Our recent PTA events were a huge success with both events sold out. Thank you to the PTA for 

organising these events and to the many helpers on both nights. Your support is really 

appreciated.  

OPAL Play: Parent and Carer Survey 

Please click on the link below or scan the QR code to complete a short survey on OPAL Play. 

Thank you 

https://forms.gle/WJNcZoCF9nMREKpN6 

 

 

https://forms.gle/WJNcZoCF9nMREKpN6


Save the Date - Lymm May Queen 

The May Queen Committee is excited to announce the dates for this year ’s selection process, as 

well as the May Queen event for 2025, which will now take place in July to ensure better 

weather. Please see the attached flyer for dates. 
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